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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
 
Turin, 13 August 2008 – With reference to the news that has been published on 
the media and upon request of Consob, the Company clarifies that there aren't 
any new elements relatively to what has been already communicated to the 
market regarding the timing for the approval of the new industrial plan and the 
on going strategic review of the partecipation's portfolio. 
Furthermore, pertaining the Company, there are no developments from what 
already is of public knowledge regarding the private agreements amongst the 
shareholders on Seat Pagine Gialle S.p.a. 
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This press release is a translation, the Italian version will prevail. 
 


